
Ohio Valley Camera Club of West Virginia 

 
 

July 20, 2011  
Minutes 

We had 22 members and one guest, Joe Marshall in attendance at the meeting.  Welcome to new 
member, Kathy Lucas.  Meeting was changed to Wed at Cabell Co Library due to HMOA having kids 
camp and book sale. 

Coffee House was open with several members attending. 
 
Mike Adkins reminded everyone of the Fall Colors Outing on Oct 3-7.  Two people have emailed and 
confirmed they are attending.  Please email Mike Adkins if interested in attending. 
 
Mike Hensley announced he now has a website   MacroMarvels.com  
 
Joe Marshall gave an overview of how he started in photography.  He said he still looks through 
magazines and books for inspiration.  ―Look at several pictures.  Your mind is a computer.‖  
Remember the photo for the next time a scene presents itself.  Pictures need to have impact and tell 
a story. 
 
Next meeting is Aug 4, 2011. Print image competition.  Theme OPEN. 
 
27 images were entered for Projected Image Competition. 
Joe Marshall critiqued the images. The winners: 
 
Tyro Projected 
1st place – Vee Workman – "Reaching for the Lights" 
2nd place – Darla Lyons – ―Wheres the FISH?‖ 
3rd place – Bekkie Harper – "Sun Kissed" 
 
Advanced Projected 
1st place—Mike Hensley--―Eye to Eye to Eye to Eye‖ 
2nd place—Joe Browning—―Parrot‖ 
3rd place- Rick Browning—―Wild Chickory‖ 
 
BEST of SHOW  
Mike Hensley—―Eye to Eye to Eye to Eye‖ 

 
Submitted by: Angie Albright,  Secretary 


